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Report: 
 
The 2025 New York North Area Spring Convention will be held May 30, 2025, May 31, 2025 and June 1, 2025 
at the RIT Inn and Conference Center in Henrietta, NY, 5257 W Henrietta Rd, Henrietta, NY 14670, just off the 
Thruway in Rochester. Their theme is “Stepping into the Light of Gratitude.”  Pat H. is the Chairperson and Ellen 
V. is the Co-Chair. Many thanks to Pat and Ellen and their Committee for stepping up to serve! It’s still not too late 
to Register at the door if you would like to attend this event. Al-Anon and AA Registration for the 2025 New York 
North Area Spring Convention will be $40.00 for the weekend and registrations will be accepted at the door. 
Registration rate for Alateen members will be $10.00.   

Please Note: For ANY Alateen member attending any function carrying the Al-Anon/Alateen name, a 
notarized Permission / Medical form is required, and they must be accompanied by a parent or NYN 
Certified Al-Anon Member involved in Alateen Service (AMIIAS) - No Exceptions. The Permission/Medical 
Form is available from the NYN Area Alateen Coordinator at alateen@nynafg.com 

As of now, the remaining Assemblies for Panel 64 will consist of the 2025 NYN Fall Assembly, and the 2026 NYN 
Spring Assembly which are currently scheduled to be held virtually on Zoom. There will be a discussion at the 
Spring Convention Assembly meeting on Saturday, May 31, 2025 on possibly selecting other options for these 
events.   
 
The 2026 NYN Fall Election Assembly will be held in person in Syracuse with a shortened Assembly meeting. It is 
not too early to start looking for Districts who are willing to host the 2026 NYN Fall Election Assembly, and to start 
searching for a hotel or other venue to hold it. Just a reminder, it is best to avoid scheduling the Fall Assembly on 
the same weekend that Syracuse University is having its Parent’s Weekend / Homecoming Football game, which is 
usually on the last weekend of September. 
 
 
Love in Al-Anon Service,  
Jim M. Convention Coordinator NYN Panel 64 
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